
 

 

St Laurence Catford 

Keeping our parish membership list up to date 

If you come to St Laurence’s at least once a month (or are unable to attend due to illness or 
work but regard St Laurence’s as your church), please return this form to the churchwardens. 
All your information will be kept secure, and is never passed onto an outside organisation. 

Name:  

Address:  

Email Address:  

Phone number:  

I should like to go on the parish prayer list, so I am prayed for each month (this is not the list of 
people who’ve asked for prayers due to ill health, but a list of all our active members): Yes/No 

Children under 16 you would like added to the parish list: 
(Young people 16+ should complete their own form) 

If you don’t already receive the parish Saturday evening e-Newsletter, please tick here and make 
sure we have your email address above if you’d like to receive this    ¨ 

How would you like us to contact you? (please tick all you can): 

• email:                                • phone:                                  • post:   

 
Application for enrolment on the Church Electoral Roll  

This is the formal roll of all St Laurence Church members (sixteen years plus), and gives you the 
right to vote at the annual meeting of parishioners. Please ignore this section if you don’t want 
to be on the Electoral Roll. 

I,  

 (Full Christian name & surname) 

of  

 (Full postal address with postcode) 

• am baptised & am a member of the Church of England or of a Church in communion with it 
• I am sixteen years or over (or become 16 on:                                ) 
• I am either resident in the parish or have been a habitual attender at public worship at St 
Laurence’s for at least the past six months. 

I declare that these answers are true and I apply for entry on the Church Electoral Roll of the 
parish of St. Laurence Church, Catford. 

 

Signed        Date 

Thank you for providing your details. Please don’t hesitate to ask if you need help. 
For more information on how we process your data please see our privacy notice which is available on our website & 
church noticeboard. As a member of the electoral roll or as an individual or family who are church members we 
would like to collect your contact information for pastoral or discipleship purposes; and to promote the activities and 
interests of the Church and charity, which constitutes processing under lawful basis of legitimate interests. 


